
From The Editor

Dear Readers and Colleagues, 

Here by we are happy to resent the Volume 7, Issue 2 of the Journal of 
Entrepreneurship and Innovation Management-JEIM. It is great to publish 
issues without giving even a break with very good quality of papers from 

different fields of research. Therefore, we thanks to all readers and colleagues all over 
the world, who support us in this journey.  

As of today, the average downloading per article published in 2017 is 109 and this 
continuously increasing. We are so happy for the good interest form our colleagues 
in the area of innovation and entrepreneurship. As usual, we have received great 
support from Board Members, readers, authors and especially reviewers. We also like 
to thank to our colleagues for comments and remarks in the name of to improve the 
impact of the Journal.  

In this issue, we have very well addressed five research papers from different 
topics of the immigrants entrepreneurship, relationship between innovation 
and entrepreneurship, crypto currency and entrepreneurship and finally family 
entrepreneurship We hope this issue will also provide useful information both 
researchers, professionals as well as it will also provide useful information policy 
makers.

Finally, I like to remind you that you can access all our past and current issues 
with no charge. I strongly recommend you to read our publications and I believe 
this will be helpful for your current research and professional business. By using this 
opportunity, I wish you a very nice season’s holiday. 

Best Regards,

 
 Cevahir UZKURT

 Editor-in Chief


